Reflection Activity – Transition Coaches
Feedback informed practice is about inviting young people to be an expert not only in their own life, but in the way in which you provide support to them.

On a regular basis it is important to stop and check in on how things are going, and whether the way you are providing support is working for the young person.

You might consider explore the following questions informally with each young person to get a sense of how things are going, and empower them to shape how they should be supported.
Introduction

Can you tell me a bit about how things are going in the way I support you. I want to be good at my job, and getting your feedback and ideas can really help me!

Question Prompts

Location/Time

Do we meet often enough or too much?
Do we meet for long enough, or are the meetings too long?
Do you feel comfortable and safe where we meet?

Focus of Work
Are we working on the things that are important to you?
Who’s goals do you feel like we are working on?

Are there things we should focus more on, or think about less about.
Style/Approach
Is the way we work together a good fit for you? 
Is my style a good fit?

Are the activities or tools we use working for you? Should we use different activities or tools?
What you would like to do more of?

What do you want to avoid?

